This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside Townsville City Council. Please think carefully before clicking links or
responding if you weren'’t expecting this email.

From: "Ben Collings - BNC Planning" <bnc@bncplanning.com.au>

Sent: Tue, 4 Mar 2025 15:43:16 +1000

To: "Taryn Pace" <taryn.pace@townsville.gld.gov.au>

Cc: "Dale Armbrust" <dale.armbrust@townsville.qld.gov.au>; "Development
Assessment" <developmentassessment@townsville.qld.gov.au>

Subject: MCU24/0108 - Further Extension Agreement - Assessment Manager - 1-105

Racecourse Road, Cluden

Hi Taryn,

Please take this email as a formal request for an extension of time for the applicant to respond
to the information request issued by council for the above referenced development application.
Additional time is required to complete the required documentation. An extension through to 4

April 2025 is requested. Please note that this same extension request and timeframe has been
made with SARA.

Kind regards,

Benjamin Collings
Director
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town planning & property development consultants
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